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26/08/2020  07:08:482020/3813/PVL OBJ Alexandra Phillips I'd like to object to the application for a pavement licence.

The pavement in question outside the bar is fairly narrow, and although it has been widened with blue barriers 

onto the road to enable social distancing, there is no drop curb for people with wheelchairs and buggies to be 

able to use the additional space if tables and chairs are on the pavement.

The pavement opposite is also restricted so there is no way of crossing the road to avoid the crowd that will 

inevitably form outside Simmons bar. Will Simmons bar be able to guarantee that their customers will not take 

up the entire pavement when they've had a few drinks / are meeting friends.

The pavement is in use a lot and is a busy road linking Kentish town and Camden town throughout the day 

and into the evening and night. During a pandemic I am concerned about the number of extra people this will 

bring together on this frequently used pavement.
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